
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 9/28/2010 2:10:18 PM

'Simon, Sean A.' (sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: PG&E's FIT Contracts/Website

Sean:

I followed up to verify that our FIT website is up-to-date. The website is current, excluding one E-SRG 
deal that was executed on 9/22/10 with Blake's Landing Farms. This new deal will be added to the 
website shortly. In total, four AB1969 contracts have been executed in 2010. Please let me know if you 
have any additional questions.

http://www.pqe.com/includes/docs/word xls/b2b/enerqysupplv/wholesaleelectricsuppliersolicitation/stand;

Thanks,

Redacted

Regulatory Relations Manager 
Pacific Gas & Electric Co.
Redacted
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